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Dear Parents /Carers,  
 

As part of our aim to develop our children’s love of reading, I have organised for all classes to visit our local 
library in South Elmsall. These visits will take place throughout the Summer term. They will attend the library 
to choose a book and then later in the Summer term we will revisit the library to return their book and to 
learn all about the Summer reading challenge which is held at the library every year. Our children love visiting 
our own school library so this is a great way for them to be able to access an even wider range of books from 
home. If your child is interested in visiting the library when they are at home, all you need to do is to sign up 
for a library card which is free of charge.  
 

The dates for each class to visit are as follows: 
Monday 15th May – 3 Bretton 
Wednesday 17th May – 3 Nostell 
Monday 22nd May – 6 Wentbridge and 6 Ackworth 
Tuesday 23rd May – 4 Fairburn 
Wednesday 24th May – 4 Waterton 
 
All classes will make a return visit in June when we return to school for the final term. In order to travel to the 
library, each class will be walking there and back. We are really enjoying moving forward in our love for 
reading at school and this is a visit which will really enhance this.  
 
Thankyou for your support with your child’s reading. 
Mrs Hall 
English Lead 
 

 
Mrs Hall 

 


